INFORMATIONAL

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners
DATE: January 22, 2025

SUBJECT: Distinguished Budget Presentation Award
Fiscal Year 2024/2025

FROM: Kristin Daniels
Director, Management & Budget

Following is notification received from the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA)
awarding Indian River County, Florida, the Distinguished Budget Presentation Award for the
current fiscal year 2024/2025. A Certificate of Recognition has also been presented to the Office
of Management & Budget as the department designated as being primarily responsible for
having achieved the award. This is the thirty-fourth consecutive year that the Office of
Management & Budget has received this award.

In addition to receiving the award, the Budget Book received special recognition for its Strategic
Goals & Strategies for the second year in a row. This special recognition is given when all three
judges give the highest possible score in a particular category.



